
 
 

New Main Street Parking Garage to be Dedicated Monday 
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Officials from the City of Dayton and the Dayton/Montgomery County Port Authority will join 
other community partners in dedicating downtown newest parking garage on Monday, 
November 10 at 10:00 a.m.  The facility will officially be open for public use on Tuesday. 
 
The new Main Street Parking Garage is located on the west side of Main Street between First 
Street and Monument Avenue.  The dedication ceremony will take place inside the garage’s 
Main Street entrance, near the Private 
Fair monument. 
 
The new seven-floor parking garage will 
accommodate 1,200 vehicles.  Spaces 
will be available for monthly customers 
as well as daily or hourly parkers.  The 
facility represents an investment 
downtown of approximately $20 million. 
 
“We are excited about opening the new 
Main Street Parking Garage to help serve 
the thousands of people who work, visit 
or live downtown,” Mayor Rhine McLin 
said.  “As downtown evolves to meet the 
needs of new business, entertainment and 
residential customers, parking becomes 
an increasingly important element.  In 
addition to serving the hundreds of employees who will occupy the new CareSource 
headquarters building on Main Street, this new parking garage will also meet the demand of 
motorists coming downtown to dine, attend a show or conduct business.” 
 
Ron Parker, President of the Dayton-Montgomery County Port Authority, said, “The Port is 
pleased we could partner with the City of Dayton to build and operate this important asset for 
downtown.” 
 
 
 

(MORE) 
 

On November 10, 2008 Dayton Mayor Rhine McLin 
joined officials from the Dayton‐Montgomery County 
Port Authority and CareSource to dedicate downtown 
Dayton’s newest parking garage on Main Street. 



 
 
The Main Street Parking Garage is 
scheduled to be open to customers 
in phases.  Employees of 
CareSource, which has contracted 
to use the facility, will begin 
occupying the new garage in 
incremental steps over the next 
week. 
 
Anyone seeking information on 
monthly or annual rate options for 
the new garage should contact PMI 
at 937-222-4171. 
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